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NEWSLETTER                   
Thursday,  February 1, 2024 

One Book Five Schools!                                                                    

We hope families are enjoying The Lion of Mars 

book! Students are answering daily trivia questions 

and all answers are entered into a weekly prize 

draw! All families may keep their copy of the book 

and the initiative is sponsored by TC Energy and the 

Crowsnest Pass Literacy Foundation.  

Sabre Athletics                                                                                    

Jr. B Home Tournament Friday & Saturday!                    

Come on out and cheer on the teams, first game is 

Friday at 2:00 p.m.                                                                                                                                                             

Good luck to our Sr. Boys in the Coaldale Christian 

Tournament this weekend!  The Lethbridge Kodiaks 

are hosting a free admission appreciation night on 

February 2 for all junior & senior high school                

students from 5:00—10:00 p.m. 

Livingstone Parents Association &                                             

School Council Meeting 

Tuesday, February 13, 6:30 p.m. 

Sabre Day Was a Success!  Thank you to our staff, 

parent volunteers and bus drivers in helping our 

students have an amazing day! 

Tickets are selling fast for the LSA                 
Society’s Progressive 50/50 Draw!                

They are $5.00 each and may be                 
purchased by any LSA family or at the    

Office.  The draw will be made the                 
evening of February 8, at the Movie Night, 
showcasing the film “The Legend Has it”.                                 

Doors open at 6:00 p.m. with the film 
starting at 7:00 p.m.                                               

Admission by donation 
Concession & Prizes! 

Welcome to Katelyn Arik to our staff.  Ms. Arik 

will be teaching Grades 8-12 Social Studies, 

CTS and Science 7. 

Grades 10-12 Report Cards were sent home 

with students today. 

The LSA Society will be hosting its first online   
Silent Auction on March 24 & 25.                                                                     

Donations for this event would be greatly                        
appreciated and may dropped off                               

at the school office prior to March 15.                         
Please contact the Society for more                           

information at livingstoneskisociety@gmail.com 

Livingstone Ski Academy Events 

Your child must be the age of 5 by                          

December 31, 2024, to be eligible for                       

enrollment.  To register for the 2024-2025 

school year, please visit our website at                    

livingstone school.ca and follow the                        

registration tab. 


